## August 1, 2011

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:15pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton and Rob Smith and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for July 5, 2010 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$81,742.91.

Commission Chairman Levey gave updates on the water infrastructure upgrades. He noted that:

- the storage tower was painted;
- the booster pump station building was set;
- -an extra fire hydrant was installed on Coffman Farms Rd.;
- -the waterline replacement is moving along;
- -there will be a meeting with C. William Hetzer on Wednesday, August 2<sup>nd</sup>, regarding problems with high water pressures in the system.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30p.m.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator